® ® ORIGINAL

The Florida Public Service Commission announces two informational
workshops to which all interested persons are invited.
Undocketed: Workshop on Proposed Numbering Plan Relief For 941

Area Code

Wednesday, January 27, 1999
10:00 a.m.

Board of County Commission
Administration Building

330 West Church Street
Bartow, Florida

Friday, February 5, 1999
1:00 p.m.

City of Sarasota-City Hall
City Commission Chambers

1565 lst Street
Sarasota, Florida

PURPOSE: The purpose of these workshops is to provide interested
persons an opportunity to review and discuss the proposed numbering
plan relief for the 941 area code. All interested persons are
welcome to participate.

Any person requiring some accommodation at this workshop
because of a physical impairment should call the Division of

ACK ——HRecords and Reporting at (B850) 413-6770, at least five calendar
AFA _

AP _::ﬁaya prior to the hearing. Any person who is hearing or spgech
Cat —dmpaired should contact the Florida Public Service Cummisaiég by
Eiil' _hsing the Florida Relay Service, which can be reached at 1-30%%;55-
EA B771 (TDD). For additional information, contact June C, chiinar;
:j ~ Division of Legal Services, at 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard,
oFrc ._}ullahuauin, FL 32399-0850, or telephone (850)413-6236.
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